
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thurday 

June 20, 2024 
 

 
 Today’s hot lunch is calzones. 
 GSA club - Our final meeting of the year will be today in the library at lunch after the eating period.  
 B You group meets today at 10:30. If you have signed up for this session, please report to the art 

room after nutrition break and have fun! 
 Reminder of Freezie Friday tomorrow for $2 at lunch playing time. 
 We still have some yearbooks available in the office.  If you or your parent(s) wish to purchase one, 

please bring $23 to the office - cash or cheque.  
 Have you brought in all your library books yet? Paid any fines? We’d really like to get them all back 

as soon as possible. Notices will be emailed to students' homes tomorrow afternoon about any 
books or fines still needing to come in. 

 Congratulations to all participants of concert day yesterday!! Our music program has now wrapped 
up. STUDENTS: If you have an instrument still in the music room, please come pick it up in block 1 - 
now - preferably ASAP so Mrs. Blair can relax, knowing that all items are with their proper owners. 
Also, if you have any “original” music, please bring that to Mrs. Blair as well. 

 


